
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 13th October 2017 

Important Notice - School Newsletters 

Please be advised that after half term, we will no longer be printing our newsletters. Instead, these will be 

emailed out each Friday. Over the summer our old messaging service was discontinued and we have now        

transferred to ‘Callparents’, a different service operated by the same company. All previously used email      

addresses and contacts should have been transferred to the new system. If you were previously receiving our 

newsletter emails and are no longer doing so please let us know. Alternatively, if you have not previously        

received emails and would like to start doing so please contact the school office. The new service links directly 

to the first priority contact on our records so your first contact will also be the recipient for any text         

messages from school. If you need a paper copy of the newsletter, this will be available from the school office 

at the end of each week. 

The Friends of Parc Eglos - Pumpkin Party Thursday 19th October 2017 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

Our Pumpkin Party will be taking place on Thursday 19th October 2017. Children are invited to come along 

dressed up as a spooky character! There will be plenty of refreshments including a BBQ, as well as fun games 

and a wonderful firework display. All children must be accompanied by an adult. There will be a pumpkin     

carving competition to be judged by the end of the evening. We do ask that all pumpkins are collected at the 

end. Any cake donations for this event would be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

£1 Coins 

We will no longer be accepting the old £1 coins. Please ensure that any £1 coins sent in for tuck/dinner money 

etc are the new version. Many thanks. 

Fundraising Event 

Please come along to join the Marathon Mummies at their next fundraiser in aid of WellChild. They will be     

holding a pub quiz at the Black Swan in Gweek with a cash prize up for grabs! There will also be a raffle. This 

will take place on Thursday 19th October 2017, starting at 8.00pm. For meal bookings prior to the quiz please 

call 01326 221501.  

Boomerang Club 

Please could children bring waterproofs and wellies to school if they will be attending our Boomerang Club after 

school. These can be brought in on a daily basis or left in school when using the wraparound care. Additionally, if 

any parents have any old/spare waterproofs or wellies that are no longer needed and in good condition, we would 

really appreciate these.  

Finally, the Boomerang staff are on the look out for 4 wheels (same sizes) for their Go Kart Project. If anyone 

has any (roughly barrow wheel sized) wheels that they are able to donate please let us know. Thank you. 

Thank you 

Gemma Priest would like to say a huge thank you to everyone that supported our recent 

cake sale. She completed the last leg of the Great Tesco Walk into John O Groats in    

Scotland. Gemma found this an amazing experience and she feels very privileged to have 

done the first leg from Lands End to Redruth (39 and a half miles) and then the last 26 

miles into John O Groats. Without your support she could not have completed her journey. 

Thank you! 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



Weekly Attendance for W/C 09.10.17 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 95.0% 1 

Stars 87.4% 1 

1NE 99.3% 4 

1BM/HT 99.3% 0 

2HE 98.6% 0 

2KD 100% 1 

3DF 98.1% 2 

3SG/HT 99.3% 0 

4SC 93.7% 2 

4PL/HH 97.3% 0 

5RG 99.7% 0 

5SR 95.0% 0 

6KH 94.5% 1 

6KC/LV 96.5% 4 

Next week, our school menu will be on Red week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were the Sunbeams class and 4SC. Well done! Please see below class weekly totals 

and cumulative totals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 

16th October 2017 Hearing Screening for Y1 Children 

17th October 2017 Cross Country Race 3 at Porthleven School (Y3-Y6) 

19th October 2017 Pumpkin Party 5.30pm - 7.00pm 

W/C 23rd October 2017 Half Term - School Closed 

31st October 2017 Cross Country Race 4 at Mullion School (Y3-Y6) 

W/C 6th November 2017 Parent Teacher Consultation Meetings 

7th November 2017 Skipathon 

Skipathon 
 

You should have received information this week       

about our Skipathon that will be taking place on     

Tuesday 7th November 2017. We will be raising    

money for the British Heart Foundation and also for 

equipment/toys for our children to play with during 

lunchtimes. The children will be completing various 

skipping challenges throughout the day. They have 

been given sponsorship forms and we would really ap-

preciate any friends or family that are able to sponsor 

them for this worthy cause. All money collected, along 

with sponsorship forms need to be returned by    

Thursday 9th November 2017. Thank you. 

Class  Totals 

Nursery £3.00/£36.36 

Sunbeams £11.43/£58.22 

Stars £2.79/£37.93 

1NE £2.77/£31.46 

1BM/HT £2.11/£21.87 

2HE £9.00/£157.56 

2KD £8.12/£108.46 

Class Totals 

3DF £6.99/£53.89 

3SG/HT £2.52/£33.81 

4SC £8.62/£35.16 

4PL/HH £3.54/£22.07 

5RG £3.53/£42.85 

5SR £2.17/£26.11 

6KH £1.17/£38.97 

6KB £0.23/£13.65 

Last year, the Friends of Parc Eglos raised just 

over £6,500 for our school! Just over £2,000 of 

this total was through our recycling scheme. We 

would like to thank all of our parents for the    

continued support.  

Some of these funds have been used on items 

including picnic benches, iPads, Kindle fires and 

wet play toys and games.  


